
From:   Laura Vertatschitsch   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   January 14, 2016

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0004-EX-PL-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We have amended the application to be no longer than 24 months.

Additionally: we have amended our frequency bands requested.


